
Community Affairs Committee Meeting 
June 3, 2025 at Johnsburg Village Hall 

APPROVED 
 

In attendance: Chairman Mike Fouke  
Staff: Vinny Lamontagna 
Committee: Barrett, Dixon, Buff, Davis, Thrornton, and Wuchter 
Meeting started: 5:32 pm  
 
TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 
Minutes 
 
 
 
 
Old Business 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
New Business 
 
 
 

Committee Member Thornton moved to approve April 
3, 2025 minutes. Committee Member Barrett 
seconded the motion. All Committee Members 
present voted aye. Motion carried.  
 
Easter Egg Hunt – The Committee discussed the 
event. All members heard great things about the 
event and recommended to increase eggs to 10,000. 
The Committee discussed the location for next year 
as the Sunnyside Park Improvements will be 
completed leaving limited parking. The event will 
move to Hiller Park and be held on April 15, 2026. 
Also suggested is a special needs area for next year. 
 
Memorial Day- The Committee discussed the event. 
Speaking of the success and positive feedback. Next 
year changes will be advertising the essay contest 
earlier, after spring break, and optional to read aloud. 
Change the baseball game to a girl’s vs boys having 
each organization put together a team.   
 
Fishing Derby – Mr. Lamontagna advised that the 
park pavilion pad would be completed, however the 
shelter was still in the works. Prizes will be secured 
this week and all volunteers to be there at 9:30. 
 
Playground Equipment- Remington Subdivision 
Phase II – Rick from Lenar was present to show a 
few exhibits and receive feedback on park design and 
equipment. The committee reviewed and discussed 
options of mixing a few of the concepts into one.  
 
Proposed Dog Park – Chairman Fouke informed 
the committee of a resident’s suggestion of having a 
dog park. The committee discussed briefly and 
agreed that it would be a waste of resources as many 
residents utilize the sidewalks and walking paths 
around town.  
 
Proposed Vending Machines in Parks – Mr. 
Lamontagna informed the committee of the concept 
proposed to the Village to have vending machines 
installed in two park locations. The company would 
be responsible for everything and the Village would 
get some sort of percentage of goods sold. Mr. 
Lamontagna advised he would update further at the 

 
 
 



TOPIC DISCUSSION NEXT STEPS 
next meeting after an onsite visit with company had 
been completed.  
 
Party in the Burg – Mrs. Kijak advised that tickets 
were available and handed them out to committee 
members to sell. She also asked for the committee’s 
direction of a food truck to have, they advised Serna’s 
Grill.  

Adjournment Committee Member Barrett moved to adjourn the 
meeting. Committee Member Thornton seconded. All 
Committee Members present voted aye. Motion 
carried 6:31p.m. 

Next regular schedule meeting in 
July 1, 2025. 

 


